
VIDYASAGARCOLLEGE FOR WOMEN 
(NAAC ACCREDITED) 

A field study will be conducted for the Semester-IV (ZOOG) students to "Indian Museum, Kolkata" on 05/04/2023 (Wednesday). Students are directed to gather inside the Indian Museum premises on 05/04/2023 at 10:30 anm positively. The students are directed to contact the following faculties for further instructions: 

Head of the Department 
HEAD 

Department of Zoology 

39, SANKAR GHOSH LANE, 
KOLKATA- 700 006 

PHONE: 2241 8889 

OhaisKanjes il23, 
Vidyasagar College For Women 

Kolkata-700006 

NOTICE 

Dr. Anasuya Majumder 
Dr. Sudakshina Ghosh 

Smt. Ranita Dutta Bose 
Miss. Srijoni Basak 

Principal/TIC Acthg 
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